
 

 

 

 

Translation Policy 

Confirmation of Translation Rights 

Translators are expected to ensure that the translation rights for the original work have 

been obtained prior to the submission of the translated work. 

Supporting Documentation 

When submitting a translation (manuscript), translators are encouraged to include a letter 

from the rights holder confirming the availability of the translation rights. While the letter does 

not have a standard format, it should typically include: 

• The name of the original author. 

• The titles of the original work and the translation. 

• A clear statement of the specific rights available (e.g., English translation rights). 

This letter may be bilingual, and translators may draft it themselves if the original author is not 

proficient in English. 

Submission Guidelines 

To facilitate the submission process, translators should follow the Indus Auguries 

guidelines, which will include a provision for attaching the rights confirmation letter. This 

ensures that the magazine can verify the availability of translation rights when considering the 

submission for acceptance. 


